MILEHAM CARPET BOWLS
Report for 2024

Mileham Carpet Bowls Club started in October 1985 here in the
Village Hall and we have played here ever since, except for when the
village hall was burnt down and then we used Litcham village hall.
All being well we will be celebrating next year as we reach 40years of
playing Carpet Bowls.

We meet on Wednesday afternoons in the Village Hall from 2pm to
4.30pm. Our membership for this year is ten, and we have members
from Beeston, Litcham and Tittleshall as well as from Mileham. We
are a friendly club and welcome new members at any time. We
always have a very pleasant afternoon; and are a friendly club and
welcome new members at any time. There is no need to have any

experience or any sort of specialist equipment, to be able to play
Carpet Bowls, just come along and join in the afternoon’s activity,

there are always members to explain the game and give
encouragement. The cost for the afternoon’s games plus refreshments
is £3 per session. Our membership was 11 we had two members move

away in Sept. This year we have had 2 new members join us.

For our annual Christmas meal outing, we went to the Railway Arms
at North Elmham, the meal was excellent.

Muriel Harmer



